
 

 

For Immediate Release      Friday, April 30, 2021 

 

Project Update - City of Durant Wastewater Treatment Plant 

DURANT, Oklahoma - Big progress is already being made on the Belt Filter Press project 
at the City of Durant’s Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

In January, construction began on the $2.2 million project to enhance wastewater 
infrastructure needed to support business expansions, attract private investment and 
create jobs in Durant. 

The project is a joint effort with Choctaw Nation and is funded in part through a $1.5 
million grant from the US Economic Development Administration.  The project is on 
track to wrap up sometime this Fall. 
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